
MEMORANDUM 

Date: May 22, 2015 

To: The Board of County Councilors 

From: Michael Westerman, Purchasing Manager t~ 

RE: Request award delay of CRP #330022- Big Tree Creek Bridge 

Public Works and Purchasing are requesting that the award of Bid Tree Creek Bridge be delayed 
until Tuesday, June 2, 2015 at 6:00pm. There were some bid irregularities and this will allow 
additional time for WSDOT to review the county's decision and re-approve the funding. 


